
 
 
 

General Meeting 
6/1/2018 

 
 

Meeting called to order 2030 Hours 
Roll Call:  All Officers and Trustees present 
  
Minutes of last meeting were read and approved 
 
Treasurer’s report 
     Building Fund      $ 1105.00 
      
     General Fund       $ 46830.00 
 
 
     Motion by Gino Bodine   Second by Baker     Report approved 
      
 
Vice Commodore :  No report 
      
Rear Commodore:                                                                                           
Rear Commodore Bidwell reported that the previous work party was a 
success.  Also, the insurance list is scheduled to be updated shortly and a 
controlled burn will be held by the local fire department as soon as a permit 
is obtained. 
 
House report:  None 
 
Bar report:  None 
 
Dockmaster:  Lou Bodine stated that there will be no temporary docks 
posted due to the docks under construction. 
      
   
 
 
 



 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                        
Yardmaster Bobovecz announced the recent work party was a success. 
 
Fleet Captain:  Mark announced that a Father’s Day Breakfast will be held 
and that a Spaghetti Dinner is slated for August 23rd. 
 
 
 Sickness and Distress:   
 
Len Field had been hospitalized last week.  Also, Diane Hanas lost her 
mother recently and Jackie Walker’s uncle passed away. 
                                                                                                                      
Old Business:   None 
 
New Business:   
 
     Frank Martin asked about the status of the CBC gate.  It will need a new 
electric line that is to be installed with the electrical update for the new wall.  
In the meantime, please manually close the gate if you are the last one out in 
the evening.  Also, please be sure that all water spigots are secured to 
prevent accidental breakage. 
 
Commodore’s Report: 
 
The parts to complete the electrical upgrade for the new and existing docks 
on the West wall are being ordered. 
 
Our contractor will complete final grading as soon as the conduit is installed. 
 
Some sidewalk work is being planned and we thank the Port Authority for 
disposing of the removed concrete from the old sidewalks. 
 
      
The Commodore announced that a $300 assessment for seawall replacement 
and repair will be due on August 1, 2018. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Membership: 
 
     Peggy Tuttle was approved for Permanent membership by a vote of the 
members present 
 
Donald Luknis, Russell Snyder, and David Lesperance were approved for 
Probationary membership by a vote of the members present. 
 
 
 
 
 
Motion by Fritz Bodine, second by Baker for adjournment. 
 
 
Denny Hills 
Secretary 
 
 
      
 
      
      


